
 

Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469-489 Wellington Street, Perth (Boorloo), Western Australia 6000 
Telephone 08 6557 7900 | Email info@erawa.com.au | Website erawa.com.au 

09 September 2024 

Public Transport Authority 
Proposed costing principles – Invitation for public submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking public comment on revised costing principles 
proposed by the Public Transport Authority (PTA). 

The PTA submitted revised costing principles following the amendment of the Railways (Access) 
Code 2000 in December 2023. These amendments have expanded the amount and scope of 
information to be included in the costing principles. 

The costing principles are a statement of rules and practices that the PTA will follow when 
determining the costs that apply to floor and ceiling price tests. These tests are used to guide 
negotiations when a party seeks access to the PTA’s network. 

The PTA’s proposed costing principles are available on ERA website.

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the PTA’s proposed costing principles.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Tuesday, 8 October 2024. 

Submissions can be lodged online using the form on our Current Consultation webpage. 
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